
Vice Principal’s Message

Dear Memorial Middle School Community,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! I am looking forward to an amazing year at
Memorial Middle School. I know that this year will be filled with learning, growth, and collaboration.
Your student is fortunate to work with many dedicated, innovative and caring staff members who
work diligently to provide each of them with new experiences and rigorous learning while supporting
the “whole” student.

Middle School is a challenging time. Each day is a new opportunity for each of us to
make a difference and apply the knowledge from yesterday. I am so excited to help our students
grow and learn. As a team, we can support all of our students in meeting success.

Memorial’s motto “Enter to Learn, Go Forth to Serve” epitomizes the values that our
students will carry with them throughout their lives. There are so many wonderful activities and
lessons going on at Memorial that showcase the community’s dedication to the motto.

Please remember to reach out to the teachers and administration with any questions and
utilize Genesis, Google Classroom, and The Falcon Flyer to keep up to date on all of the
amazing learning opportunities that are happening.

Sincerely,

Sue Otterstedt
Vice Principal
Email: sotterstedt@fairlawnschools.org
Phone: (201)794-5470 x4503
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